25.01.21

Forward Planning
Council Headquarters
Newton St. Boswells

Scottish Borders TD6 0SA

Dear Sir/Madam

AGALAO029 Netherbarns

| object strongly to the development of the Netherbarns site as this will have a
considerable adverse effect on this area. The associated light, sound and visual
intrusions will have a negative impact on its unique heritage assets, historic setting
and the cultural landscape of the Scottish Borders and Tweed Valley. This impact
will not only reduce the enjoyment of visitors to Abbotsford but also consequently
reduce the huge economic contribution which Abbotsford makes to the region.

Yours faithfully

C. M. McNulty



